

CVNLA News

January 2021

Happy New Year Members!

We will not be meeting during the month of January. And there are no Certified Horticulturist Review Classes scheduled at this time.

The 2021Winter Symposium, 52nd CVNLA Short Course & Pesticide Recertification Day is going VIRTUAL!

Gather Inspiration Globally, Garden Locally

Wednesday February 10, 2020- Friday February 12, 2020 Virtual Event, hosted by Lewis Ginter Botanical Garden via Zoom Webinar

Speakers for this year's event include:

- Dr. Noel Kingsbury, British author and landscape designer
- Ian Caton of Wood Thrush Native Nursery in Floyd, VA
- Amy Stross of Tenth Acre Farm
- Larry Weaner, Larry Weaner Landscape Associates
- · Rick Darke, Author and landscape design consultant
- Anna Aquino and Meg Turner of Capital Trees
- And many more!!

Note: all speakers and programs are subject to change*

\$40 per day: February 10, 11, or 12 (single day ticket)\$72:

Two-day combo ticket February 10 + 11

\$108: 3-day ticket February 10, 11, and 12

A HUGE THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS!!!



The Central Virginia Nursery & Landscape Association has a new Facebook page! Click here to "Like" us and get the latest updates!



2020-2021 CVNLA Board of Directors

President

Alec Selz alec.selz@davey.com Office – 804-288-2602

Vice President

Cambridge Mattice cambridge@colesvillenursry.com Office – 804-798-5472

Treasurer

Elizabeth Fogel elizabethf@lewisginter.org Office – 804-262-9887

Secretary

Sean Proietti sproietti@maymont.org Office – 804-358-7166

One-Year Director

Matt Brinckman mbrinckman@bartlett.com Office – 804-261-4890

Past President

Joe Donchez joed@virginiagreenlawncare.com Office – 804-285-6200

Executive Secretary

Laura Schumm
contactcvnla@gmail.com
lschumm@bartlett.com
Office – 804-261-4890

CVNLA

PO Box 28525 Henrico, VA 23228

www.cvnla.org